
MOUNT CARROLL DISTRICT LIBRARY  

SPECIAL DESIGN DECISION MEETING 

DECEMBER 21, 2019 

 

Called to order by Laurel Bergren at 8:30 am 

Attendees:   Patrick Foltz, Laurel Bergren, Tom Sorg, Paula Watson, Pam Nalples, Marsha Foltz, Ernst 

Nemeth   Absent: Kathleen Evison and Brandon McCaskey 

Reviewed the previous architect drawing from fall 2013. 

Needs discussed at the 2019 Retreat:   

1. Basic Accessibility 

2. ADA Compliance 

3. Modernization and Expansion  

Reviewed other Carnegie Library expansions. 

Laurel Bergren will contact FEH about updating the budget for the project.    

Adjourn at 9:36 am  

 

Respectfully submitted by Marsha Foltz, acting secretary.   

 

 

 

 


